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I am writing to express my strong opposition to SB 544, which mandates the 

installation of vaporizing detection devices in high schools with 1,000 or more 

enrolled students. While I recognize the importance of addressing substance use 

among students, I believe this legislation is misguided and may not effectively 

contribute to a healthier school environment. 

 

First and foremost, the implementation of vaporizing detection devices could create 

an atmosphere of distrust between students and school administration. Instead of 

fostering open communication about the risks associated with vaping and substance 

use, this approach may lead to a punitive environment where students feel monitored 

rather than supported. Encouraging dialogue and education about the dangers of 

vaping would be far more effective in addressing this issue. 

 

Moreover, the costs associated with installing and maintaining such detection devices 

could place an unnecessary financial burden on school districts. Resources would be 

better allocated toward educational programs that promote awareness and 

prevention of substance use, as well as providing support services for students who 

may be struggling. Investing in mental health resources and educational initiatives 

can create a more positive impact without alienating students. 

 

Additionally, there is a risk that detection devices could lead to false positives or 

misidentifications, resulting in unnecessary disciplinary actions against innocent 

students. This could create a cycle of frustration and mistrust, further damaging the 

school climate and hindering efforts to promote healthy behavior. 

 

In conclusion, I urge you to oppose SB 544. While the intention to address vaping in 

schools is commendable, the approach of installing detection devices is not the most 

effective or supportive solution. Let us focus on fostering a healthy school 

environment through education, open dialogue, and accessible support services for 

students. 

 

Thank you for considering my perspective on this important issue. 


